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Sam Bethwaite

From: Mary Mears

Sent: 06 November 2016 12:43

To: Planning Applications; Charlotte Bush

Subject: Re  Planning Application BH2016/02377

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 
  Re Planning Application Bh2016/02377      11 Coombe Vale Saltdean 
 
 
  As a ward Councillor for Rottingdean Coastal Ward, I wish to support the above planning application. 
 
My understanding is that this application still under ‘Under Consideration’   had a target date of the 2

nd
 September?  

 
 
Would be refused due to the revised drawing showing a ‘Box  Dormer’, my understanding is the dormer would not 
overlook anyone and there are hundreds of box dormers in Saltdean., with residents already having box dormers built 
without any issues or refusals? 
 
The extra space is badly need for their son  
 
Should the application be refused again under delegated powers I wish this planning application to go to the planning 
committee and reserve my right to speak.. 
 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
Mary  

Councillor Mary Mears 
Conservative Member for Rottingdean Coastal Ward 

 
Telephone 01273 294370 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
Email:mary.mears@brighton-hove.gov.uk 
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